## Cherrybale Public Schools

W. R. WHITZEL, SUPERINTENDENT



August 25, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I was greatly pleased to receive your letter stating that it would be possible for you to be the guest speaker at our Rotary Club Football Banquet on December 2.

We have been paying a total of \$20.00 for a speaker on this occasion. Is that satisfactory to you? In case the transportation is such that you wish to stay over night I shall be pleased to have you as a guest in my home.

I shall write you in November relative to the subject for your address.

Rotarily yours,

WRW: LS

M. R. Whitsel